BOARD OF PUBLIC WORKS

CITY OF LA CROSSE TIM KABAT, Mayor
400 LA CROSSE ST RICHARD SWANTZ, Council Member
LA CROSSE, WI 54601 ROBERT SEAQUIST, Council Member
PHONE (608) 789-7599 DALE J HEXOM, Dir. of Public Works
FAX (608) 789-8322 RANDY TURTENWALD, City Engineer

AMY PETERSON, Interim City Planner

TERI LEHRKE, City Clerk - Secretary

January 5, 2015

Mayor and
Common Council Members

Re:  14-1347 Resolution authorizing lease renewals for both Harry J. Olson Senior Center and
Southside Senior Center for 2015.

Ladies and Gentlemen:

The Board of Public Works considered the above matter at their meeting on January 5, 2015, and recommended
it be ADOPTED as AMENDED. The amendment to the leases added language that maintenance for plumbing
issues is the city’s responsibility. The amendment to the resolution was to provide that this is the final lease
between the parties for these facilities, said leases to expire December 14, 2015.

Sincerely,
Tim Kabat 77,

President ‘7\
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